
May 20, 2021 

 
Hello Orchard Families,  

Last week you should have received an email from Granite about 
mask requirements. With the new statewide mandate, masks will be 
optional for the last two days of school. We still recommend 
individuals wear masks. However, they will not be required starting 
June 1, 2021.  

If you checked out a Chromebook for the year, we need all 
Chromebooks and chargers returned by June 3, 2021.  

If you aren’t receiving our weekly updates, please contact the office 
to make sure we have an updated email on file. We will send 
information home during the summer about the upcoming school 
year. 

Important Dates:  
 
May 31- Memorial Day – No School for all students! 
 
June 2 – Last Day of school for Kindergarten students 
 
June 3 – Distance learning and last day for all students in grades 1-6. 
 
August 1 – School wide registration (more information coming) 
 
 
Thank you for all that you do and for sending your student(s) to 
Orchard Elementary! 
 

Ms. Holt – Principal Orchard Elementar 


